
 
 

 

Please refer to our Termly Curriculum Information Posters. We 

have sent a paper copy with each child and they are on our        

website. You can now instantly see what your child will be learning 

though out the term and help them to expand their knowledge! 

 

 

Curriculum News 

 

 

Becoming chocolatiers– 

like the Mayans! 

World Book Day! 

Solving a crime!!! 

Windmill 

Farm 

Fun!!! 



 

 

Pinfold News 

Calendar for 2023 so far: 

 31st March– Easter raffle will be drawn 

 19th April– Visit to the Hindu Temple, Preston 

 5th May– Garden Party for the King’s Coronation 

 9-12th May SATS 

 6th June– Times Table Test Y4 

 13th June– Willow class Philharmonic Hall 

 July (Date TBC) Sports Day 

 July (TBC) - stall and performing with the   ukulele band at 

The Green Fayre at The Beacon Country Park 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

This term seems to have flown by!  We have very exciting news from the 

Chapel Gallery this term. One of our children won the Art Competition! This 

made us all very proud! You see! Small but mighty! Well done!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have entered another competition to design the new mascot for the 

Green Fayre– fingers crossed! 

Mrs. Zaim has been successful in securing us a place in the Tesco charity to 

raise funds for our community garden at the front of school! Thank you Mrs. 

Zaim! Please remember to pick up a huge handful of blue tokens and pop them 

in the Pinfold Community Garden slot! Spread the word! 

I would like to congratulate Mrs. Zaim for her successful promotion to      

Deputy Headteacher at Aughton St Michael’s CE Primary School. She has done 

so much for our school but we have trained her well and it is a positive     

reflection on our work here that she has been promoted. Well done, Mrs. 

Zaim! We wish you good luck and hope they love you as much at your new 

school as we do here! She will embark on that new adventure in September 

23. We will miss you, Mrs. Zaim, but are equally very, very proud of you! 

Kindest regards, 

Mrs. Tjaveondja 

For any of you wanting to book next years holidays we have set our INSET 

training days for the school year 2023-2024! These are: 

24th May, 3rd June, 4th June and Monday July 22nd    

STRIKE NEWS: As you will know from the News unions are still in negotiations with the 

government for better pay and decent funding for our children. It looks like more unions 

may be joining the cause, so more strikes may be imminent. We will do our best to inform 

you as and when we know. Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 


